LEGAL NOTICE
OHIO TURNPIKE COMMISSION
682 Prospect Street
Berea, Ohio 44017
(440) 234-2081

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR
CONTRACT COMPLIANCE AND OTHER
MISCELLANEOUSAUDITING SERVICES

The Ohio Turnpike Commission (“Commission”) has iss@e Request for Proposals
("RFP”) for Contract Compliance and Other Auditingr8ees with services under the new
Contract to commence approximately August 17, 2012.

This RFP solicits Proposals from qualified auditing firriirms”) to perform
Compliance and other Miscellaneous Audits of variousn@dssion contracts in accordance
with the specifications and provisions of the RFP.

Sealed proposals will be received at the Commissioffises, 682 Prospect Street,
Berea, OH 44017, c/o the Procurement Department,21066IP.M. (E.D.T.), August 2, 2012.

The RFP is on file and available from the Procuren@epartment at (440) 234-2081.
This document will be forwarded upon request and without chtargay interested prospective
Responding Firm. All inquiries concerning this RFP must ldemstted in writing to Kevin
Golick, Procurement Manager, via facsimile (fax numbé&40j 234-0232), or email to
kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.orgwith the Inquiry Period ending at the close of busire&®
P.M. (E.D.T.) on July 25, 2012.

The Commission reserves the right to require RespgnBirms to submit additional
written or oral clarifications to their Proposals.

The Commission further reserves the right to regagt and all Proposals and to waive

informalities and defects. The Commission will nptifie successful Firm or Firms as soon as
practicable after the receipt and review of Proposals.
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